
 

 
Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Wednesday, September 10, 2014 1:00 PM 

25902 Vernon Avenue Suite D 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is consider approving a 

contract with David E Jensen Architects PS for the design of 

the NBWD Office/Equipment Storage Building Project. 

The District secured funds in July of 2013, through the issuance 

of bonds to, in addition to other purposes, build a business 

office and equipment building. 

Posted: Friday, September 05, 2014 


